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MEMORANDUM 
 

  TO:  Mayor Roberts and City Councilmembers 
 
FROM: Jessica Simulcik Smith, City Clerk 
   
DATE:  April 26, 2016 
 
RE: Documents received at 4/25/16 Council Meeting 
 
CC: Debbie Tarry, City Manager 
                        John Norris, Assistant City Manager 
  
 
Attached hereto are documents received from the public at your April 25, 2016 City 
Council Business Meeting. 
 

1) Reference to web address for the Stewards of Twin Ponds Park submitted by Jim 
Conuel. 

2) Written comments regarding homelessness submitted by Brad Lancaster. 
3) Written comments regarding the 145th Street Light Rail Station submitted by Dave 

Lange. 








